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Dear Valued Client,

For over 38 years, Ossio & Mason, Inc. has been dedicated to providing quality,

personalized tax guidance to our clients. Today, we are pleased to announce that we have

merged our company with BKY Financial, Inc. of Russelton, PA to form a new company in

Wintersville, BKY Financial of Wintersville, LLC.

We and the rest of the staff are staying on, so you won’t notice much change. We will

be introducing you to our new associates, Bill and Kimberly Yanicko. These two siblings have a

thriving business in Russelton as well as a branch office in Mount Pleasant. We are sure that

you will like and trust them as much as we do. They treat their clients as we always have, with

respect and care; and that is what we have been searching for.

We will someday be retiring, but we can then rest easy in that this merger has given us

the opportunity to ensure that our clients will be taken care of for many years to come, as well

as incorporating new thinking and technology in the tax, accounting and financial world of

today. When that day comes Bill, Kimberly and staff will continue to handle your business in

the way you have come to expect and be comfortable with.

Sincerely,

Tom Osslo & Bill Mason
Osslo & Mason, Inc.
BKY Financial of Wintersville, LLC


